Headtedcher : Helen Ward Marshgate
Email: head@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk Camelford
Tel. 01840 261344 : : Cornwall
www.otterhamschool.co.uk - PL32 9YW

28 June 2017

Dear Parents

We write to inform you of a change (addltxon) of staff to Class 3 from September onwards. As we
progress towards the formation of a MAT (I\/Iultl Academy Trust) the sharing of resources, of which
staff is the most valuable, is increasing.

Originally it was agreed by governors that Otterham would gain a Deputy Headteacher for 1 day a
week to support Mrs Ward. However, appointments across schools over recent weeks have resulted
in a rethink of the best way forward for all.

It has now be'en agreed that from September Mrs Blackburn will draw on her previous experiences
and support Otterham as Assistant Head for two days a week (Thursday & Friday) and Miss Katie
Goodman will teach in Class 3 on these days. Miss Goodman has also been appointed to teach in ‘
Early Years at St Breward on a Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday. ‘
Miss Goodman will be ‘team’ teaching with Mrs Blackburn on Tuesday 4™ July during our morning

‘move up’ session so both the children and yourselves will be able to meet her.

As always, any questions please ask. .

Kind regards

Mrs Helen Ward Julie Blackburn
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